
 

CELLSTOP SYSTEMS INC. ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF ANNUAL AND SPECIAL GENERAL 
MEETING  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
September 26, 2014 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – CellStop Systems Inc. (“CellStop” or the “Company”) (NEX: KNO.H) is pleased to 
announce that at its Annual and Special General Meeting held September 26, 2014, Michelle Gahagan, Michael 
Curtis, Gerald Tuskey and Virginia Olnick were re-elected to the Board of Directors. The shareholders of the 
Company also approved the re-appointment of Davidson & Company LLP, Chartered Accountants as auditors for 
the Company. Also approved was an alteration of articles to give the Board of Directors the authority to subdivide or 
consolidate the Corporation’s unissued, or fully paid issued, shares and the Company's advance notice policy for the 
election of directors. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
CellStop Systems Inc. 
 
Michelle Gahagan, President and CEO     
T: (604) 639-4459  

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


